Follow us on Facebook.
Search for Otterton CofE

Virtual Tour

The Virtual Tour is now live on our
website and Facebook page. Please
have a look and let anyone that you
think may be interested in our school
know!

PE Day Thursday 8th October

We are having a PE day on Thursday 8th
October, please could ALL children
come to school in their PE Kkits.

Face Coverings & Social Distancing.

As of Monday we are asking that
parents/carers wear masks/face
coverings at drop off and pick up times
please. Could we also remind you

that during these times you should
observe Social Distancing guidelines
whilst waiting to drop off/pick up.

NHS Track and Trace app

We would encourage all parents and
carers to download the NHS Track and
Trace app.

Devon Virtual School Games

A huge congratulations to Alex and Will
in Kingfishers Class and James in Otters
Class who were awarded medals this
week for taking part in the Devon
Virtual School Games during lockdown.
Alex, James and Will
were all awarded GOLD
medals for the Walk, Run,
Jog event and Alex was also
awarded BRONZE for the
Boccia Soccia event.

Well done to the three of
them.

Coats and Jumpers

Now that there has been a definite
change in the weather we would
request that all children bring a coat to
school every day, even if it looks fine in
the morning and we would also
recommend that they bring a jumper in
case they get cold during the day.

NEWSLETTER

2nd October 2020

www.otterton.thelink.academy

Primary

This Weeks battle scores:
Kingfishers: 14,987
Dragonflies: 9,191

Can anyone take on Thomas (Kingfishers)and Jessie
(Dragonflies) and knock them off the top spot?

There were 11 players who didn't manage to log on this
week, your class needs you to win! Please ask Mr Scott if
you need help logging on!!

Flu Immunisations

These will be taking place in school on Monday 7th
December. Please complete the Flu Consent Link for your
child online at
https://schoolimms.virgincare.co.uk/flu/2020/devon

Just 1 Tree Non-Uniform Day - Friday 16th October
After the success of supporting this campaign last year
we will once again be holding a non-uniform day on
Friday 16th October. Details on how to donate to follow.

JUST ONE Tree is a non-profit
Community Interest Company
removing CO2 from the

And in the process helps to

: A provide training, agricultural
Our school will be taking

part in the
JUST ONE Tree
non-uniform day

education and sustainable
atmosphere through global

reforestation.

JUST £1 plants 1 Tree

incomes....

On average a tree absorbs
48lbs of carbon dioxide from
the atmosphere every year.
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School Dinners

Thank you to everyone that took part in our special
Census Day lunch yesterday and that has been using
Parent Pay. It is making a huge difference having dinners
booked in advance and payments all being made online.
We hope you are now getting used to the system and are
finding it useful!



